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September 24, 2013 
 
 
Dear Clients:  
 
The software was recently updated for the Hospital system. The primary reason for this update is to 
implement CMS changes, repair software issues, and implement additional features. 
 
If you have already filed your cost report, and these issues do not affect you, there is no need to resubmit 
the report. 
 
 
Hospital, 2552-10, version 3.23.147.0 
 
Calculation - Modified the calculation of W/S L, Part I line 10 to conform to the CMS rounding standards for 
this line. We had changed this to match a previously agreed upon calculation, however that calculation was 
deemed not correct by CMS. (D001-00-008517) 
 
Calculations - Corrected the calculation of W/S D-1 line 63 for a provider indicated on S-2 part I as a New  

hospital (answered S-2 part I line 85 = Y). 

 


